
HB 1945 -- Actions Against Veterinarians

Sponsor:  Brown (149)

Currently, the statute of limitations on filing any action for
medical malpractice against specified health care providers is
two years.  This bill adds veterinarians to the list of providers
subject to the statute of limitations. 


